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Issue 18 – w.e. 25.5.18 

Changes to the newsflash….an update 
 

A big thank you to all parents/carers who have sent in email addresses for us to use to send 
home newsflash, school letters etc.  We have discovered that using School Story through Class 
Dojo is not working as we had hoped and so we will rely on the website and emails to send out 
the newsflash.  If you haven’t sent yours in yet, please call in at the office so we can update our 
records. 
 
I would like to wish you all a very lovely half term and look forward to seeing you on the 4th 
June. 
Karen Ratcliff 
Head of School 
 

 

Key dates  Next half term 
21.5.18 – Deaf Awareness Week 
25.5.18 – Finish for Half Term 
4.6.18 – Back to School 
11.6.18 – English Open Day 
19.6.18 – Sports Day 
22.6.18 – Reserve Sports Day 
6.7.18 – INSET day 
 
 

Aiming High, Succeeding Together…… 

This week’s whole school aTTendance 

ATTENDANCE: 94.87%     +     1.63% below target 
We have set a target of 96.5% 
 

Deaf awareness week….. 
 

We have had a busy week in school for Deaf 
Awareness week, with all classes being 
taught different aspects of deafness and 
communication with deaf people.   

The children have enjoyed their sign 
challenges and Year 6 had a fantastic 
interpreter workshop.   

Please remind your child to create their deaf 
awareness poster over half-term.  

 Posters will be judged after the holidays, 
with a prize for the best one. 

 

Summer fair 
Just a reminder the school Summer Fair 
is on Wednesday 13th June from 3.45 
until 4.45pm  We look forward to seeing 
you there. 
. 

Safeguarding 
 

Please can we remind you to send sun cream 
in with your child after the holidays if you 
haven’t already.   
We have asked before but there are still a 
number of children who are not putting any 
on before going outside.  Thank you 

Year 2 SATs 
A big well done to all our Year 2 for their 
hard work during the recent tests.  We 
are really proud of how hard and 
focussed they were throughout the 
week. 


